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Mayor Paul Gogarty,

South Dublin County Council, 12" December, 2017.
County Hall,

Tallaght,

Dublin 24.

YNN5

Dear Mayor,

At a meeting of the County Council held on Monday 11th December, 2017 the
following Motion was PASSED by the Members:

“That Fingal County Council will contact the Minister for the Environment and the
Mayors of all three other Dublin local authorities to express our concern at the
Dublin City Manager's recent declaration that it is his intention to introduce an
'Infinity Congestion Charge' by blocking off routes for cars to access or use the
city centre, and at the recent extension of his 18mph speed limits across large
swathes of the city. While this Council supports increasing choice of travel mode
for commuters through the extension of public transport and cycle routes, we
recognise that these modes are not suitable for all and that this support for
choices should not mean that an absolutist anti car ideology is allowed to
eliminate car journeys as an option in the city.”

| should be obliged for your observations in the matter at your earliest
convenience.

Yours faithfully,

Brian Buckley,
Senior Executive Officer.
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